
Review of manuscript ‘’Porous aerosol in degassing plumes of Mt. Etna and Mt. Stromboli” by Valery 

Shcherbakov et al. 

This is my second review of the manuscript. Now of the corrected version. Although most of the 

comments were answered by references on other publications I believe that current version of the 

manuscript is fully suited for publication in ACP. 


